
Understanding Spey Lines 

Neil Barcock is offering to do another fly casting demonstration for Cockermouth Angling 
Association Members. 

If there is sufficient interest, Neil will give the demonstration on Ladyboat, starting at  
10:00 am on Saturday 28th April. The demo will last for about 2 hours. 

Please let Neil know if you are interested, contact him via any of the following: 

Home Telephone   01900827519 

Mobile   07788705167 

email   neilbarcock@talktalk.net


